
Dear Families,  
 
What a fantastic week it has been with daily performances from the 
children. This year has been particularly special now that families are 
back in the school hall watching these amazing Christmas plays. I’m 
sure you are all immensely proud of your children; it takes real guts 
to be on the stage in front of almost 100 people! The amount of hard 
work gone in to these performances is clear to see and every single 
child should feel proud of their effort and commitment. Please 
remember to contact the class teacher if you would like a DVD copy 
of the play. We ask for a £1 donation for this. Thank you to the 

Friends of Kennall Vale who provided the refreshments at each performance.  
 
On Monday, it is Christmas shopping day! The children have completed their labels in school today, ready 
for Monday. Please can every child bring in a bag to put their presents in so they can be kept safe and 
easily taken home at the end of the day.   
 
This afternoon, children in Bedruthan invited elderly members of the community to Kennall Vale to spread 
some Christmas cheer! The children baked biscuits this morning to be served with teas and coffee. 
Everyone enjoyed a game of Bingo and our school guitarists even gave them a mini concert at the end of 
the day! 
 
We have our Kennall Vale Post Box at the entrance to the school. Any Christmas cards can be posted here 
and the KVS elves will make sure they get delivered! Please make sure cards that are posted have the class 
name written on the front. 
 
Please remember that there are no after school clubs next week. Children will need to be collected at 
3:15pm or booked into Afterschool Club at Ponsanooth Pre-School.  
 
I have attached the monthly Online safety newsletter.   
 
As you can see from our attendance figures, we have had lots of poorly children this week. I hope everyone 
is making a good recovery and feel fit and well to return for our last week before we break for Christmas.  
 
Have a great weekend, 
Mr Chirgwin 

09/12/22 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Piskies: Raeya 

Cormoran: all of them! 

Morgawr: Freya and Henry 

Zennor: Noah 

Bedruthan: Harry S 

Values Award:  

Isolde—Morgawr 

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

 

 

 

Week beginning  5th December 2022 

Piskies 87.2% 
Cormoran 86% 
Morgawr 89.2% 
Zennor 94% 
Bedruthan 91% 

Bedruthan’s Festive Party 



Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

12/12/22 Friends of KVS: Christmas Shopping Day  

14/12/22 Christmas lunch 

16/12/22 Break up for Christmas Holidays 3:15pm 

03/01/23 Spring Term begins 

w/b 13/02/23  Spring Half Term 

31/03/23 Break up for Easter Holidays 3:15pm 

17/04/23 Summer Term begins 

01/05/23 Bank Holiday — School closed 

08/05/23 Bank Holiday — King’s Coronation 

w/b 29/05/23 Summer Half Term 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

24/07/22 INSET Day 

25/07/22 INSET Day 

Bedruthan baking for their festive party 


